Dr. Martin Has

A Busy Life

Dr. Martin has had, and will continue to have, a very busy schedule during the month of January.

Last Sunday he preached at the Christian church in Ottawa. On the 13th and 14th he attended the State Board meeting of the Kan-

sas bankers Association in Topeka January 23rd, Dr. Martin plans to speak at the First Baptist church in Pratt. Ruth Koontz, Ottawa Uni. versity graduate of '47 and teach er at the Fratt Junior College, has y arranged for Dr. Martin to meet prospective students while he there. He will play the choir records s and show the University slides. In Denver on January 26, Dr Martin will attend a budget meet ing, and on January 27, he will at tend the schoolmaster's club is Wichita. Never a dull moment in the life of 3t is a college president!

3-